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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
EXTENSION OF DATES FOR THE LETTER OF INTENT  

 
 
The Company announces that on 30 October 2009, the Company and the Vendor have 
agreed in writing to extend the Dates stipulated in the Letter of Intent to 31 December 
2009. 
 
 
Reference is made to the announcement of Benefun International Holdings Limited 
(the “Company”) dated 30 July 2009 (the “Announcement”) in relation to the 
non-legally binding letter of intent (the “Letter of Intent ”) with an independent third 
party (the “Vendor” ) in respect of the proposed Acquisition of the Target Company. 
Terms used herein shall have the same meanings as defined in the Announcement 
unless defined otherwise herein. 

 

As disclosed in the Announcement, the Letter of Intent included, among others, the 

Target Company will undergo a corporate reorganization, which in turn will hold the 

Patents.  The reorganization is expected to be completed on or before 30 October 

2009 and an exclusive right has granted to the Company for the period ended 31 

October 2009 (collectively the “Dates”), during which the Vendor will not negotiate 

with third parties relating to the sale of the Target Company. 

 

To give a reasonable additional period of time to the Vendor to complete the 

reorganization, on 30 October 2009, the Company and the Vendor agreed in writing to 

extend the Dates stipulated in the Letter of Intent to 31 December 2009. 



 
As at the date hereof, no legally binding agreement has been entered into in 
connection with the Acquisition and there is no assurance that the Acquisition will 
materialize. If the Acquisition proceeds, the transaction may constitute a notifiable 
transaction for the Company under Chapter 14 of the Listing Rules and further 
announcement will be made by the Company in accordance with the Listing Rules.  

 

Shareholders of the Company and other investors are advised to exercise caution 

when dealing in the shares of the Company. 
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